
     

Knappers Way 

Brandon 

Suffolk 

IP27 0DA 

 

Tel.  01842 811580 

Fax. 01842 814645 

office@glade.suffolk.sch.uk 

www.glade.suffolk.sch.uk  

 

Headteacher: Mr. A Smith 

 

  

Learning today for a better tomorrow 

 
6 June 2017 

 

Vacancy – part time EYFS teacher (0.6FTE) 
Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for requesting an application pack for the post of part time EYFS teacher at Glade Primary 
School. We are seeking someone who is able to work for 3 days per week (0.6FTE) although there may be 
flexibility for up to 0.8 FTE. Please read through the literature attached so that you find out more about our 
school and about the wonderful opportunities we offer. The pack contains:- 
 
   Application form including guidance notes 
   School brochure & Ofsted report 
   Job description & Person specification 
 
Glade Primary School has grown over the last 5 years from 150 pupils to nearly 300, with plans to increase 
to 420 over the next 3 years. Taking on these extra children means we need more classroom space and 
more teachers. We have had substantial building work which has added 4 new classrooms and a drama 
studio. We are now in Phase 2 of the building work to provide additional state of the art classrooms, office 
space, group rooms and a new staffroom. It is an exciting time to join Glade! 
 
Brandon is a compact town with excellent road and rail links to other parts of Norfolk, Suffolk and further 
afield. Housing costs are reasonable with Norwich, Ipswich and Cambridge less than an hour away. 
 
The closing date for applications is 4pm on Friday 23rd June 2017. We will be interviewing on Friday 30th 
June 2017. If you are short-listed for interview, you will be required to bring proof of qualifications and 
identity and a recent DBS certificate (if available). 
 
The application form must be completed in full and the names of two referees supplied, one of which 
should be your current/most recent Headteacher.  References will be taken up before interview. You are 
welcome to visit the school and to meet with me.  Please contact Denise Price in the school office to 
arrange a convenient time. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr A Smith 
Headteacher 
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